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Halloween Scavenger Hunt 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Friends of Long Sutton Primary School have organised a fun Halloween themed 
scavenger hunt for you to do with your child over half term. 14 business’ in Long Sutton 
have kindly offered to display a poster for us in their windows between Saturday 19th and 
Saturday 26th October.  

To take part please purchase the number of sheets you require on parentpay by 
Wednesday 16th October, sheets are £1 per person and will be given to your child to 
bring home from school. The answer sheets contain the pictures that you will need to 
look out for, please tick them off as you spot them and write underneath which business 
you saw the poster displayed at.  

Churchills will not only be displaying a poster for us, Debbie from Churchills has also 
very kindly offered to collect the sheets in on our behalf and is donating a sweet treat to 
every child who takes part, so please make Churchills your last stop when you have 
found all of our other clues, you can do this any time between 11am and 7pm Saturday 
19th- Saturday 26th October. We will be collecting the sheets from Churchills on Sunday 
27th October and look forward to seeing how you all got on. We will be picking one 
winner at random from the children who managed to complete the scavenger hunt to 
receive a bigger prize, so don’t forget to put their name on the sheet incase they are the 
lucky one chosen! 

 

We hope you have a great time taking part, 

Friends of Long Sutton Primary School 

                                                

 


